
 

 

 

Circular No: RIAH/043/AY 2024-25 

Date: 3 December 2024 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our ongoing efforts to promote environmental sustainability, we are 

excited to announce this month's donation drive focusing on tree planting. In 

line with our commitment to nurturing a greener future, we are requesting 

donations of neem saplings from our school community. Your contribution will 

not only help in beautifying our surroundings but will also serve as an essential 

step in creating a healthier and more sustainable environment for generations 

to come. 

“The best time to plant a tree was 20 years ago. The second best time is now.” 

Details of the Donation Drive: 

What to Donate: Neem saplings (in pots or suitable containers) 

Where to Deposit: The saplings can be deposited at the school’s main entrance 

every Saturday. 

Last Date for Donation: Saturday, 21 st December 2024 

This initiative is a part of our ongoing community service activities, and we are 

hopeful that all parents will join hands in this noble cause. By donating neem 

saplings, we contribute to our environment, offering shade, reducing pollution, 

and enhancing biodiversity. 

“Together, we can make a difference. Every sapling counts in creating a 

greener tomorrow.” 

We encourage you to take part in this campaign and share the importance of 

tree planting with your children. Let’s unite as a community to sow the seeds 

of a brighter, greener future.We appreciate your support and generosity in 

helping us create a more sustainable and eco-friendly world. 

Warm regards, 


